
‭All events, teams and clubs listed on the weekly memo take place during‬
‭the school day unless otherwise noted.‬

‭Monday, March 25, 2024 - Day 4‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Badminton‬
‭●‬ ‭Rubik’s Cube Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Guitar Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Junior Boys and Girls Basketball games after school at John Brant‬

‭**Girls play first‬

‭Tuesday, March 26,  2024 - Day 5‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Intramurals‬
‭●‬ ‭Junior Boys and Girls Basketball practice‬
‭●‬ ‭Knitting Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Grade 8 History Quiz Crew‬

‭Wednesday, March 27, 2024 - Day 6‬
‭●‬ ‭Rubik’s Cube Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Intermediate Guitar Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Chess Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Recycling Team‬
‭●‬ ‭Junior Boys and Girls Basketball games after school at Stevensville‬

‭**Boys play first‬

‭Thursday, March 28, 2024 - Day 7‬
‭●‬ ‭Stand Up meeting‬
‭●‬ ‭Knitting Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Primary Art Club‬
‭●‬ ‭Badminton Practice‬
‭●‬ ‭Grade 8 History Quiz Crew‬

‭Friday, March 29, 2024 - Day 8‬
‭●‬ ‭GOOD FRIDAY - NO SCHOOL‬

‭Monday, April 1, 2024‬
‭●‬ ‭EASTER MONDAY - NO SCHOOL‬

‭We will see our students back on Tuesday, April 2nd.‬



‭Help Keep Our Kids Safe‬

‭If you have ever tried to pick up your kids from the parking lot at dismissal,‬
‭you already know that we don’t have enough parking spots and dismissal‬
‭can be chaotic.  We don’t want anyone to get hurt and there are ways you‬

‭can help alleviate the traffic. Please consider the following options…‬

‭1.‬ ‭If your child is eligible, please have them ride the bus. You can pick up‬
‭your child from the bus stop. Visit‬‭nsts.ca‬‭to see‬‭if your address‬
‭qualifies. If you are eligible and don’t currently have bussing set up,‬
‭call the school and we can help.‬

‭2.‬ ‭For older students who are able to be dismissed without direct‬
‭supervision, please use the Spears / Highpoint subdivision, located‬
‭behind the school for drop off and pick up where students can walk‬
‭across the back field to meet you at the gate.‬

‭3.‬ ‭If you must pick up out front, please stay in your car in the designated‬
‭pick-up lane instead of parking.  There is a teacher on duty that will‬
‭dismiss younger students directly to your car when you get to the front.‬

http://nsts.ca/


‭Congratulations to our Gymnastics Team!  Students participated over a period of‬
‭two days at the DSBN tournament in St. Catharines.  We were very proud that‬
‭our students all showed respect, enthusiasm and determination!  This was our‬

‭first gymnastics competition in many years at Garrison Road Public School.‬

‭Allie J‬‭- 2nd place on floor‬
‭Aurora I‬‭- Coaches - “Most Improved Gymnast”‬
‭Franny S‬‭- 1st place on floor and 2nd place on mat‬
‭Hannah W‬‭- 1st place on floor‬
‭Isabella G‬‭- 4th place on mat‬
‭Julian H‬‭- 2nd place on mat‬
‭Lamitta G‬‭- 4th place on floor and 5th place on mat‬
‭Lexi P‬‭- 4th place on floor and 4th place on mat‬
‭London A‬‭- 5th place on mat‬
‭Meya L‬‭- 3rd place on floor and 1st place on mat‬
‭Myla L‬‭- 4th place on floor‬
‭Peyton W‬‭- 3rd place on floor and 3rd place on mat‬
‭Reilly S‬‭- 2nd place on floor and 2nd place on mat‬

‭A special thank you to Mrs. Beifuss and Miss Marks for their dedication and hours‬
‭spent with our team to get them ready for the competition. Way to go Greyhounds.‬



‭IN PARTNERSHIP WITH GREATER FORT ERIE SECONDARY‬

‭We are very fortunate to have a relationship with Greater‬
‭Fort Erie Secondary School.  We have multiple students‬
‭who spend time at Garrison Road, helping our students,‬
‭forming relationships and learning what it is like to work‬
‭at a school. Every week we plan to showcase one or two‬
‭of these students in our weekly memo.‬

‭Introducing Jack‬

‭Jack is in a co-op program and currently helps out in our‬
‭Grade 2/3 class with Miss Marks.  He has been with us‬
‭since September and has worked in multiple classrooms.‬
‭His enthusiasm and kindness have made him a favourite‬
‭amongst our students. Jack is often pulled in many‬
‭directions as students are very excited to spend time with‬
‭him.  He is a well-respected member of our school‬
‭community and we hope he continues into a career in‬
‭education once he graduates.‬

‭Introducing Julia‬

‭Julia has recently started volunteering her time to help with‬
‭our students in Miss Cardillo’s Grade 5 classroom.  The‬
‭students had a lot of nice things to say about Miss T. when‬
‭asked, including that she is funny, nice, positive,‬
‭spectacular, friendly and that she is a good teacher. Julia is‬
‭always happy and smiling and we are so thrilled to have her‬
‭helping out at Garrison Road.‬



‭New volunteers are needed!‬
‭Don't forget grandparents make great volunteers!‬

‭Bingo‬‭time slots are Sundays 1-3pm and 3-5pm.‬

‭Click on this link:‬‭Bingo‬‭Sign-up/Schedule‬‭to see‬‭the available times and register for your desired‬
‭dates by typing your name in the available box.  You will receive a calendar invite with reminders for‬

‭the date(s) you sign up for.  If you have any questions please email‬‭garrisonbingo@gmail.com‬‭.‬

‭*New volunteers please email‬‭garrisonbingo@gmail.com‬‭so that we can make sure you are trained‬
‭(online - 20 minutes), have the uniform, and we have your correct contact information.‬

‭Thank you to those families that consistently volunteer, your commitment is appreciated!‬

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ayMUanY6ugY-XcijHyNMVj3pg2JVqxZmpZgJlT6JIR0/edit

